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Sep 25, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Our health care system deserves adequate funding & our citizens
deserve decent care--neither goal is attainable if ridiculous budget
cuts slash without any thought of true costs in human life.

Sincerely,

Ellen O'Connor
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